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Date: 01/14/2019  

 

To: All Tribal Departments 

 

From: Rachel Kakazu, Capital Improvements Assistant I 

 

Subject: 2019 Group Mission Camps 

  

The Mescalero Apache Tribe Housing Department regrets to inform you that the 

Group Mission Camps will not be able to assist the Mescalero Apache Tribal 

Community this year.  

Due to the lack of student participation, this program will not happen this year. This 

issue was discussed and announced on January 10, 2019 from the Group Mission 

Camp Director. It was not an easy announcement for the Group Mission Camp, as 

they have enjoyed the positive working relationship with the Mescalero Apache 

Tribe all these years.  

The Group Mission Camp are planning for a successful outcome next year and is 

looking forward to their next visit to Mescalero, NM. 

Once again, we all regret to inform the sad news and sorry for all inconveniences. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please call MATHD at 575-464-9238. 

Thank you & God Bless. 

 

 


